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Letter from the President 

Greetings Fellow Lions        The scoop for the Group 
 

            I am sorry that this is a bit late, but I wanted to wait until after the fish fry to let you know the results.  

Well, what a great project we had this year.  Lion Paul Russell and his committee did a fantastic job.  My 

thanks go out to all who helped out in any way, shape, or form.  Everything seemed to run very smoothly.  

Starting with the advertising, through the ticket sales, at Lion Larry Ort’s cleaning and preparing the fish, 

with the carry-outs, with all the great help from the FFA and Scouts, plus all of the Lions and friends of 

Lions; everyone did a GREAT JOB.  THANKS FOR A 110 % + EFFORT.  More results will be coming 

later as the figures are tabulated. 

 

            If you were not in attendance at the March dinner meeting, here’s what you missed.  Officers were 

elected for the 2006 – 2007 year.  The slate was published in the March newsletter.  Lion Bob Newton was 

presented with a Melvin Jones Fellowship.  The presenter was PDG Art Birk, a long time friend of Bobs 

who knew him when he first started racing. It was “old home week” for them both.  Bob and Joyce were also 

presented a plaque in appreciation for their community involvement.  Our program speaker was Mike 

Szczepaniak, who spoke on World War II and the Eastern Front, involving the Germans and Russians.  He 

had a great display of memorabilia which generated much interest. 

 

More thoughts for you to ponder: 

 When you go into court, you are putting yourself in the hands of 12 people that weren’t smart enough 

to get out of jury duty!                                

 Despite the high cost of Living, have you noticed how it remains so popular?  

 It is hard to understand how a cemetery can raise its burial costs and blame it on the higher cost of 

living? 

 Why is “abbreviation” such a long word? 

 How many times have you said there CANNOT be a CRISIS today; my schedule is already full? 

 The things that come to those who wait, may be the things left by those who got there first. 

 Flashlight:  a case for holding dead batteries. 

 

          Our speaker for the April 25th dinner meeting will be Captain Ed Friend of the South Bend Police 

Dept.  Don’t miss this one. 

 

          That’s it for this time.  Thanks again to all who made the fish fry a great success.  For the record, we 

cooked 1050 pounds of fish.     Belated Happy Easter to all. 

 

Lion President Howard 

 

Car in ditch          Driver in tree          The moon was full          So was he          Burma shave 

 

 



 

7th Annual Lakeville Lions Golf Outing 

The Lakeville Lions Club will hold their 7th annual Golf Outing at Tri-Way Golf Course in Plymouth, 

Indiana, on June 10, 2006.  Registration will begin at 7:30 a.m., followed by a Shot Gun start at 8:00 a.m.  

The format will be a four man scramble; all entrants will receive prizes.  The entry fee for each golfer is 

$50.00, and includes greens fees, carts, beverages and lunch after the outing.  The proceeds from the outing 

will help fund our major projects, including Cancer Control, Eye Bank, Speech & Hearing, Leader Dog, and 

our College Scholarship Project.  Contact Lion Jon Roush (574-291-2456) or Lion President Howard Heines 

(574-784-8666) for further information, and to sign up for the fun.  You can download the registration form 

from the Lakeville Lions Club web site at http://home.mchsi.com/~lakevillelions/golf-2006.html. 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

Tuesday Apr 25, 2006  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

     Speaker: Capt. Ed Friend, South Bend Police Dept. 

Thu-Sun Apr 27-30, 2006 Indiana Lions State Convention, Evansville 

     Contact Lion President Howard Heines for information 

Tuesday May 9, 2006  Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

Saturday May 13, 2006  District Cabinet Meeting, Warsaw 

     Contact Lion President Howard Heines for information 

Tuesday May 23, 2006  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

Fri-Sat  Jun 9-10, 2006  Greene Township Lions Club Strawberry Festival 

Saturday Jun 10, 2006  Golf Outing, Tri-Way Golf Course, Plymouth 

Tuesday Jun 13, 2006  Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

Tuesday Jun 27, 2006  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

Tuesday Jul 4, 2006  Lakeville Freedom Fest 

 
Receive the Lakeville Lions Newsletter by Email 
Are you tired of waiting for the postman to deliver the latest newsletter? Be the first on your block 

to receive the latest news from the Lakeville Lions. Sign up to receive the Lakeville Lions 

newsletter by email. To subscribe to our monthly newsletter, send an email message to 

newsletter@lakevillelions.org. 

 
Visit our web site at: http://lakevillelions.org/
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